
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

7. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members provided updates on community activities/Council issues, in line with the Board’s Objective 

No. 1 to “Effectively engage with Spreydon/Heathcote communities in order to successfully represent 
and advocate for their views, interests, needs and aspirations”. 

 
 The Board acknowledged that 19 September was Women’s Suffrage Day, and in view of the heritage 

significance for the Spreydon/Heathcote area also suggested that some further consideration be given 
to this aspect by the Board’s Finance & Policy Committee in marking the occasion in future years. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


